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10 March 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Comic Relief 2022 
 
Next Friday (18 March) will be Comic Relief – Red Nose Day. Kea School Council 
have decided to organise a non-uniform day.   
 
To avoid handling any cash, we have set up a Just Giving Page to make any donations 
online.  The link for this is on the ‘School Council’ page of the website (in the 
‘pupils/classes’ section) or follow this link: ComicReliefJustGiving 

 
We invite everyone to come to school wearing something red, superhero costumes, 
anything funny or simply your own clothes.  Red noses are being sold in Sainsbury’s, 
Argos and Oxfam; they are selling 100% plastic free plant-based ones this year.  Or 
you could simply face-paint one on.   
 
We hope that you can make a small donation to help this worthy cause.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs McPherson and the School Council 
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